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I noticed on the ADEQ site that the comments below were not included as public comment.
 
Please add the email below to the public comment.
 
Thanks,
 
KRF
 
PLEASE NOTE MY NEW EMAIL ADDRESS, UPDATE YOUR RECORDS ACCORDINGLY.  THANK
YOU.
 
Kelly Freeman
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479.443.2377 x 1016 office | 479.443.9241 fax
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www.mce.us.com

 

From: Kelly Freeman [mailto:kfreeman@mce.us.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2017 9:06 AM
To: 'robert.moery@governor.arkansas.gov' <robert.moery@governor.arkansas.gov>
Subject: Buffalo River Hog Farm
 
Dear Mr. Moery,
 
Thank you for reading this email.
 
We live in a state with so much natural beauty and ecological diversity.  There is no other place
quite like the Ozarks.  We are stewards of a holy place where we are charged with keeping safe
something rare, sensitive, and truly significant.
 
I am aware also that we live in a state with economic challenges where investment and productivity
are needed and appreciated for the common good of us all.
 
I pray for the Governors wisdom in making an informed decision regarding the permitting of
intensive animal agriculture within the watershed of our Buffalo River.
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May the long term benefits of conservative and careful  environmental stewardship be seen by our
leader as the best common good rather than embracing the short term benefits of permitting a risky
and potentially harmful industrial agriculture operation  to exist in such a rare, sensitive, and
significant place. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this letter and may God continue to bless this wonderful state
and our Governor.
 
Respectfully,
 
KRF
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